
SAC Meeting 
4:04 – 4:54 
Osceola Magnet School 
Feb. 14, 2023 

Attendance:  Jennifer Norris, Janine Jones, Leslie Sales, David Dodd, Brandon White, Jessica D’Elia, Carrie 

DeLuca, and Jennifer Mooney.   Guest- Natalie Ern. 

Approval of Minutes:  A motion was made by to approve November minutes by Brandon White and was 

seconded by Leslie Sales. The minutes were unanimously approved. 

Budget:  Our district SAC balance is $4,717.67 and we have $4317.78 in Walter Johnson/ Curriculum support 

account. Our fundraising account has a balance of $1,807.24. Since our last meeting, we paid to replace a 

banner. 

Library Book Purchases: Due to new legislation, new purchased library books must go through a committee to 

order new books and replace old ones. Diane Parentela is preparing an order for when we are given 

permission to order about 204 replacement books.  The average age of our library was 1994.  Since she started 

as librarian, she has updated our average age to 2004.  SAC or PTA may serve as a committee for approving 

school library books. The school board will meet next week to approve collection development policy.   

PTA Report: L. Sales reported we did a fund raiser at Jerimiah’s. She doesn’t have the numbers in yet. Our Big 

Shots in January had about 20 families there.  It was a lot of fun! In the office there are 59 boxes of books for 

our One School One Book program, so that the whole school can read a book at the same time. They hope to 

kick it off Mar. 3rd.  The last of the jackets went into teacher’s mailboxes today.  The Fun Run is 3/17 and  

announcements will begin soon.  There will be 2 people coming out about 10 days ahead of time to get 

everyone excited.  Science Night is Mar. 2nd. Orlando Science Center will be here to facilitate that event. 

Principal’s Report: One School One Book has been a wonderful program that J. Norris has worked with before. 

There will be a permission slip and QR codes that access Canvas for students to have the book read to them 

too.  We are partnering with Pour Your Art Out for a one day a week STEM program. One grade level a month 

will take part in this program after school. For the Science Night the Orlando Science Center will have about 20 

stations and the Kaboom Show. Tomorrow, the STEM Cognia certification will meet, as our last step towards 

certification. A Connect Call went out last night regarding student surveys for grades 3 and up, to inform 

parents about where to give permission for their child to take part in the survey.  A link will be sent to their 

Class link. A parent link will also be sent out on 2/27, as well as a staff link. Spring Picture Day is Mar. 14th. 

Adjournment- 4:45. 


